
 

 

IMPORTANT SPORTS UPDATES!!! 

 
Beginning this fall, Niagara Falls City School District will be accepting SPORTS PHYSICALS 

from your child’s primary care provider. 
 

We are also excited to announce that we will be using a new electronic program called 
Arbiter Sports that will replace the paper forms previously used. 

 
The QR code above will bring you to the Niagara Falls City School District’s 

registration page.   
REGISTRATION WILL NOT OPEN UNTIL JULY 21, 2025. 

 
From here, a parent/guardian should create an account (one account per family – you may 

register more than 1 child on your account).  You will be prompted to answer all of the 
registration questions and upload any required documents right on this website.   

  
At your child’s next doctor’s appointment, please ask for a copy of their physical exam on 

the Required NYS Health Examination Form.  For the Fall 2025 Sports Season, we can 
accept physical exams dated 8/1/24 or later. 

  
We have two nurses working at NFHS who will be available from 7/21-8/22 to assist with 

this new process. 
  

If you are unsure if your child is due for a physical, please contact one of the nurses during 
those dates or call 716-286-0788 at any time. 

  
Fall sports begin August 18, 2025 

Please make your child’s appointment with their primary care physician soon! 
 

We will be offering a limited number of days for physicals at NFHS.  Please call  
716-286-0788 for an appointment between 8:30 AM – 3:45 PM 

 


